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Daniel O'Brien

From:
Sent: Saturday 6 February 2021 22:22
To: WildBirdDeclarations
Subject: Public Consultation - Wild Bird Derogations

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi there, 
I would support this if it is specifically for Seagull nesting. 
We have far too many nesting several times a year. I am now counting three 'nestings' per year, whereas 
when I was young growing up in Balbriggan it was one per year. 

 


